
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

PRINCIPALS REPORT 

                                

                                    Chess Excursion 
 

Last week Wednesday, the chess team (Louise and Molly Smith, Blade and Marnie Baker) travelled to Narrabri to 
compete against  Narrabri Public School, in the NSW junior chess league country schools competition.  All students 
played very well and Blade and Louise won their games.  All the players are improving in leaps and bounds and I 

look forward to many more wins in the future.    We 
wandered down to the Namoi River for lunch.  Then we 
went to see the fascinating cotton display at the 
information bureau which includes an actual cotton 
picker that one can sit in, as well as examples of cotton in 
all its forms - seeds, bulbs, bales etc.  Thanks Aunty Sarah 
for accompanying me. 
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August 20th :Transition Kindergarten 2019 

September 21st: Regional Athletics 

September 26th: Moorambilla Boys and Girls 

 

Barwon Athletics:  
 
On Friday many of our students competed in the Barwon 

Athletics Carnival held here at Collarenebri. The students 

tried their very best all day. Those students who made the 

regional Barwon Team to compete in Tamworth on the 

21stof September have been notified. 

Nina Murray, Lane Radford, Jye Walford, Tristan Rudd 

Alhyssa Firth, Lawrence Walford, Deegan Walford, Gemma 

Boney, Georgina Murray and Saleisha Shephard 

Lane Radford Junior Girl Champion 

Tristan Rudd Senior Boy Champion 

 Congratulations students and many thanks to the parents 

who assisted on the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many hands made the carnival run smoothly. A big thank-

you must go to Ms Hynch for all the organizing before the 

Carnival and Mr Kirkland for his organisation on the day. Mr 

John  Randall for all the work he put in getting the grounds 

in great shape for the day. 

Thanks to the Canteen staff and the great cooks on the 

barbecue. It’s great to see parents willing to volunteer  

succeed. for helping out with the time keeping all day. 

Thanks to the Secondary students for helping out with the              

time keeping. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collarenebri Central School attends 

Goodooga Indigenous Games 2018 
Students from years 3-6 travelled to Goodooga on Thursday 9th, August to take part in the 

Annual Goodooga Indigenous Games. We arrived to a wonderful Welcoming performed by the 

Indigenous Boys from Goodooga, who sung in Traditional Language and performed dances for the 

visitors. Students were split into Language animal groups for example Guduu: cod, the majority of 

our students were in groups on their own. This gave the students a great opportunity to mix with 

other students from different towns which included Knox College, Wilcannia, Enngonia, and Dubbo. 

Students participated in 9 rounds of vigorous Indigenous games varying from a modified game of 

touch football to rounders just to name a few. Goodooga Central School catered a beautiful BBQ 

lunch which included salads and a pig on the spit. 

Our student’s received: 

1st place winners: Saleisha Shepherd & Georgina Murray. 

2nd place winners: Nina Murray & Acacia Jakitsch. 

3rd place winner: Stephen Ryan 

Best & Fairest winners: Lawrence Walford, Ethan Walford, Jye Walford & Deegan Walford. 

I would personally like to thank Jye, Ethan, Nina, Deegan, Tristian, Darcie, Molly, Acacia, Saleisha, 

Tyler, Taleigha, Liam, Stephen, Georgina and Lawrence for showing respect whilst visiting another 

school and being on their best behaviour throughout the day. You did our school, community and 

most importantly yourself proud. I would also like to thank Uncle John, Mr Lissaman, Dustin and 

Uncle Arron for accompanying me on this excursion. It was a fantastic day had by all and a most 

enjoyable one.  A big shout out has to go to Goodooga Central School for a well organised and 

wonderful event.                 -Karen Flick- 
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Ricky Walford, George 

Rose 
 

 

 

Memorial and Jenny Wright Shield. 

 
Collarenebri students from years 3 – 6 represented our school in Walgett along with other schools 

in our region. Collarenebri footy and netball teams combined with Goodooga Central School sharing 

sporting skills and making new friends. 

Our footy team as ever displayed great team work, sporting abilities, determination and character. 

I was proud of our student’s and Goodooga’s students for their team work and fair play as one team. 

The boys reached the semi-finals and were pipped at the post by one try. A great effort boys well 

done  

Our netball team played six games combining with Goodooga Central School, again showing great 

team work and determination. The girls have been training hard at school and this definitely paid 

off with their quick and precise passing  

Skills around the court. Well done girls a credit to our school  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Calling  all writers! 
 

 

Collarenebri Central School is having a Book Week 

Story  Writing Competition! 

Enter your best Short Story for a chance to win a prize! 

 
Submit  your  entry  by September 10th 

 
Winners will be announced on September 13th at our Book Character 

Parade. 

Prizes  will  be  awarded  to  the  best  writer  in  each  Year  Level  K-12. 

 
Submissions need to include students name and year level on the back 

and be entered into the Treasure Chest in the School Library! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collarenebri Health 
Service 

  
21st August 2018 

  
9am to 12pm 

(no appointments required) 

 

      Child and Family  

        Health Nurse 



REMINDER 
There are no Green Lunches and Recess provided at the school.   

Parents are reminded that they will need to supply their children with lunch and recess on Tuesday Thursday and Friday. 

The school provides a cooked lunch on Monday and Wednesday. Recess is provided on these days also. 

 

 

      

 
 

Collarenebri Central School 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS WILL BE TAKEN ON: 

Thursday 6 September 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
School photographs are scheduled to be taken by advancedlife. Whilst an envelope and flyer will be distributed shortly, if 

possible it is our preference that ordering be completed online to reduce administration and potential security issues 

related to the return of cash and envelopes on photo day. 

 
Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be placed securely online at www.advancedlife.com.au using our 

school’s unique 9 digit Online Order Code. Portrait and group package orders are due by photography day.  

 
Should you wish to purchase a sibling photograph online, the order must be placed no later than the day before 

photography day. Sibling photographs will only be taken if an order has been placed.  

 
Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please direct them via email  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORDER NOW go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the code 

184 LY1 Y79 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
http://www.advancedlife.com.au/

